

300 W 22ND STREET • OAK BROOK ILLINOIS 60523-8842 USA • 630.571.5466 • WWW.LCIF.ORG

May 23, 2018

Frank Mahannah RATON NM

Dear Melvin Jones Fellow:

On behalf of Lions Clubs International Foundation, congratulations on becoming a Melvin Jones Fellow.

The Melvin Jones Fellowship is named for Melvin Jones, the founder of Lions Clubs International. It is largely due to the growth of the fellowship program that LCIF has been able to meet humanitarian needs in communities around the world.

Fellowship contributions help to bring medication to prevent river blindness to people like 67-year-old Hilario and her family, or teach children like 12-year-old Stefan to avoid drugs through Lions Quest. Each Melvin Jones Fellowship contribution can restore the sight of 167 individuals or provide Lions Quest to 67 youth. LCIF is able to continue and expand programs through the generous support of Fellows such as yourself. You should take great pride in knowing you will impact so many lives, both in your immediate community as well as across the globe.

You are becoming a Melvin Jones Fellow during a historical time for LCIF as we celebrate 50 years of supporting Lions' humanitarian service worldwide. We are also looking to the future. LCIF is embarking on a US\$300 million capital fundraising campaign to both increase the impact we make in our current focus areas, and expand our service to include Lions' new global causes.

As a Melvin Jones Fellow, your name has been added to our listing of all individuals in the program. During your next visit to International Headquarters. I invite you to visit the LCIF Room to see your name on this extensive list.

Wear your Melvin Jones Fellowship lapel pin with pride. It represents your dedication to humanitarian service to the highest degree. Thank you for your continued dedication and support to LCIF.

Sincerely,

Chancellor Bob Corlew

Chairman, Board of Trustees